
 

 
 
 

Dream. Believe. Work hard. Achieve! 
 

 
     

Varley Street, Miles Platting, Manchester, M40 7EJ 
Tel:  (0161) 519 8562       

 
Headteacher:  Ms S Navin   

 
           

 
 
  

 
 

 

 Park View Community School 
 

Friday 11th December 2020 

 
 

We are still in Tier 3 in Manchester and as a 
school we are doing our best to keep all the 
children safe in school. 
You can help us by always wearing a mask when on 
the school grounds and keeping 2m away from 
other parents.  
Thank you 
 

 
 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 
 
Monday 14th December 3:30pm – 
Christmas Performances on the 
blog 
Thursday 17th December – 
Christmas Party Day 
Friday 18th December – Close 
for Christmas at normal time. 
Tuesday 5th January – Re-open 
for Spring term. 
 

REMINDERS 
 
If you, or anyone in your 
household, displays COVID 
symptoms (new continuous 
cough, temperature, loss of 
smell/taste) then please book a 
test as soon as possible. It is 
important that everybody in 
the household then self-
isolates until you get a negative 
test result.  
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Christmas 2020 
 
We all know that Christmas will be a little different this year but we will 
still be making sure that the children will be celebrating like always. 
Below is some information about what to expect from the Park View 
Christmas this year.  
 
Christmas Parties – These will be held on Thursday 17th December. 
 
Christmas Cards – We know that the children all love to share Christmas 
Cards with their friends. This year we are asking that you only bring 
them in for the pupils in your child’s class. We also ask that you bring 
them in between Monday 7th December and Wednesday 16th December. 
Each class will have a post box for them to go in and they will be given 
out on the last day. 
 
Christmas Performances – Unfortunately we cannot hold our usual key 
stage nativities for the parents. However, we are all working hard on 
some Christmas performances in class. These will be uploaded to your 
child’s blog page on Monday 13th December at 3:30pm. 

 
 

Need some 'Bibs and Bobs' for your Little One? 
 

 Miles Platting Children’s Centre has set up a new service called ‘Bibs & Bobs, babies 
and beyond’ They have new and pre-loved children’s items such as clothes and toys, 
and a few larger items e.g. prams or Moses baskets. They have quite a lot of baby 
and younger children’s clothes and are happy for families in the area 
to make use of this service. If you would like some items for your little one, please 
contact the centre on the number below. You can then either go into the centre to 
pick up the items you need or share the age and gender of your child and the staff 
will make up a bundle for you. The service is also running from the Newton Heath 
Centre, so if you live closer to the Newton Heath Centre, please mention that when 
you call. 

 


